Grove Park Dog Enclosure User Survey

The dog enclosure has now been in operation in Grove Park for 4 months. The Council
really value user feedback and endeavour to improve our services as a result of user
information. We would be grateful if you could take a few moments to answer the
questions below. Providing your contacts it optional:

Name

Address

Contact e-mail

1. How often do you use the dog enclosure?

(a) Once a month

(b) Once a week

(c) Once a day

(d) More than once a day

(e) Other (if other please specify)

2. How did you become aware of the facility?

(a) City Matters

(b) Word of Mouth

(c) Public consultation meetings
(d) Noticed it while using the park
(e) Other (if other please specify

3. What kind of experiences have you had while using the dog enclosure?




4. Do you think the dog enclosure is situated in the right location within the park?

YES / NO

If you answered no can you comment why?

5. How do you think the dog enclosure could be improved?

To be completed by Council Officer

Date

Time

Number of other users

Weather conditions







